
To Protect our Children: Report Abuse  

Diocesan Ombudsman:   816.812.2500 

Diocesan Victim Advocate:  Kathleen Chastain, at 816.392.0011 or   

chastain@diocesekcsj.org    

P.O. Box 197—107 North Shortridge, Easton, MO 64443 

Office Phone: 816-473-2011 

   New Parish Email:  stjosepheaston@gmail.com 

Website: www.stjosepheaston.org 

                        OCTOBER 30TH, 2022 

St. Joseph Church 

Parish Priest 

Fr. Matthew Bartulica 

Phone: 816-912-6878 

Email: mbartulica@hotmail.com  

 

 

Secretary/Hall Rental               

Mary Ann LaFollette 

816-294-6972  

Lafollettes@aol.com 

 

Parish Finance Council  

Jim Ingle 

Rosalie Ingle 

Tony Kauzlarich 

Julie Moran 

Mike Roth 

Michael Fisher 

 

Cemetery Board 

Mike Roth 

Steve White 

 

Mass Schedule  

Sunday   9:15 a.m. 

 
 

 

Confessions 

Sunday 8:55 a.m. 

 

Mission Statement 

We the members of Saint 
Joseph Catholic  parish, 
will strive to be the re-
flection of Jesus in this  
particular time and place.  

       31ST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

“Today salvation has come to this house because 

this man too is a descendant of Abraham. For the 

Son of Man has come to seek and to save what 

was lost.”       (Lk 19:9-10) 

mailto:chastain@diocesekcsj.org
mailto:Lafollettes@aol.com?subject=St.%20Joseph%20Parish%20Hall%20rental%20


          

       October 30th, 9:15a.m. Mass 

Greeters      Richard LaFollette 

  Hubert Gregory 

 Lectors       Steve Culver 

           Jay Pflugradt 

Counters:    Richard & Mary Ann 

   LaFollette 

             

                   November 6th, 9:15a.m. 

Greeters:    Wayne Weipert 

Lectors: Jordan Roth 

           Bonnie Gregory 

Counters:    Paul & Jan Pottier 

                         

         November 13th, 9:15a.m. 

Greeters:    Richard LaFollette 

Lectors: Scott Antle 

           Bonnie Gregory 

Counters:   Richard & Mary Ann 

  LaFollette 

Weekend Collection 

October 23rd, 2022 

 

Envelopes:   $            1185.00    

Plate:    $                    142.00     

Total Parish:   $                 1,327.00 

Fundraiser   $                 4,854.00 

       

   *Fiscal Year Budget July 1, 2022 - June 30, 2023 

October-to-Date:          $          7,193.00 

October Budget                       $         7,000.00            

Year-to-Date:                       $        29,115.20       

Year Budget                            $         84,006.43     

MTD Fundraiser           $       10,829.00 

                  

    Thank You  for your continued support  

       

     

 

 

Sunday October 30th 

9:15a.m.  Sister Evelyn Gregory 

           By Hubert & Bonnie Gregory 

     

Sunday  November 6th 

9:15a.m   Sister Evelyn Gregory 

           By Hubert & Bonnie Gregory 

             

     
                   

Please remember in prayer those who have died. 
Grant them eternal rest and peace, O Lord! 

† Denotes Deceased 

               

 

 

            

   NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

  

   CONGRATULATIONS & BEST WISHES  

  TO EVERYONE 

 

 

 

All are invited to St. Mary Catholic Church Fall 

Festival on Saturday, November 5th, 5-8 pm. Menu 

includes chili, soup, hot dogs, desserts, and drinks. 

Adults $10; Children $4 (10 & Under); Family tickets 

$25 (2 adults and all children under 10). A La Carte 

items available. Come enjoy auctions, raffles, cake 

walk, face painting, crafts, country store, games for 

the kids, and much more! Proceeds for preservation 

and repair of the bell tower. 



Prayer Corner 
“To everything there is a season and time. . . 

for every purpose under heaven.”      

—Ecc. 3-11                             

               

    “. . .a time to heal. . .” 

Jerry Ingle, Irene Schlup, Sister Elaine Gregory, Mary 

Fisher, Ron Kretzer, Jeanel Adkins, Velma O’Brian, the 

elderly, and the chronically ill and their caregivers. 

   

   ATTENTION MEN OF OUR CHURCH 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  COUNCIL 5067 

WOULD LIKE TO ENCOURAGE THE MEN OF 

OUR PARISH TO CONSIDER JOINING THE 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS. MEMBERSHIP IN THIS 

FRATERNAL ORGANIZATION. IT WILL GIVE YOU 

THE OPPORTUNITY TO GIVE BACK TO YOUR 

COMMUNITY AND TO GROW IN YOUR FAITH. WE BELIEVE 

EACH MAN CAN BENEFIT FROM THIS MEMBERSHIP.  IF INTER-

ESTED YOU CAN GET INFORMATION FROM ANY OF THE 

FELLOW KNIGHTS IN THE CHURCH. THEY WOULD LOVE TO 

HAVE YOU BECOME A MEMBER OF THEIR COUNCIL. 

 

 

  Mark Your Calendars 

       Donut Sunday-  November 6, 2022 

       Knights of Columbus Council #5067  

    Richard LaFollette, Grand Knight 

     Hubert Gregory, Deputy Grand Knight 

    Meetings 1st & 3rd Thursday, 7 p.m. 

 

   Recitation of the Rosary– 2nd Sunday of the month 

   ANNUAL FROM THE HEART FUNDRAISER 

Our annual fundraiser is so popular with all 

our parishioners - it is easy for everyone!   

Today, OCTOBER 30TH, will be the last Sun-

day for our second collection for our fund-

raiser. However, you can still donate anytime.   

This year we are planning on using our fund-

raiser money  on the following upcoming 

projects:   

1. Tree removal in front of the rectory. The 

roots are growing out of the ground and 

close to the house foundation. 

2. Renovations to the house as Father will 

be living here on Saturday nights. This in-

cludes house painting, some floors need 

to be replaced, new dishwasher, toilets, 

bed, new patio door, etc. 

3. Fix some mold  in one of the restrooms  

4. We have replaced the lights in the hall 

         Have you responded to the 

         2023 Annual Catholic Appeal?  

 There are envelopes on the back tables 

for your convenience. 

 

Cemetery Sunday will be celebrated with a Prayer 

Service on Nov. 6th at 2 pm at Mount Olivet Ceme-

tery, 26th & Lover’s Lane, in St. Joseph. This special 

devotion provides an opportunity to remember loved 

ones. Although our hearts may be filled with sorrow, we 

draw peace and comfort knowing our faithful departed 

are buried in our Catholic tradition.  The Catholic Cem-

eteries of Kansas City –St. Joseph Diocese invite every-

one to this day of Faith, Remembrance, Prayer and Visit-

ation at our city’s Catholic cemetery or any of he three 

in Kansas City. 



       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

                                        

  WINTER COAT DRIVE 

 FOR THE NEEDY CHILDREN  IN ST. JOSEPH 

The Knights of Columbus Council # 5067  will 

start collecting winter coats in a coordinated 

event with Grace House. Winter coats that fit 

children ages 4 through 10. All parishioners are 

invited to drop off gently used coats, mittens and 

gloves to Richard LaFollette or Hubert Gregory  


